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With the focus to archive 430 couples for the victory of Vision 2020, FFWPU KENYA and Catholic 

married priests organized Divine Principle workshops and Interfaith Peace Blessing Festivals in several 

locations in Kuria and Kisii, from July 1 to 6, 2016. Our main participants were Bishops, Pastors, and 

Christians. In these events 12 couples received blessing of marriage. 

 

This time Bishop John Kalama couple, Bishop Patrick Magara couple, and Bishop Dr. Richard Muma 

were the facilitators of the Events. And Rev. William Juma, the vice President of FFWPU Kenya gave the 

Divine Principle lectures. 

 

We also had testimonies given by different newly Blessed couples, such as Pastor Marco who prepared 

his church for Divine Principle teaching and the Blessing ceremony event in Gwikonge area. He said, in 

fact, he himself was struggling whether to attend the blessing ceremony. However, he did attend, after 

(what he said that) he heard the spirit of God asking him to do it. 

 

 


